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Reporting Parties 

How do I make a formal report of gender-based discrimination 

or sexual misconduct? 

To initiate a formal process, you must meet with the Title IX Coordinator or the Title IX 

Deputy Coordinator. During this meeting, the 
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might have, such as text me ssages, emails, or photos.  

You have the right to have an advisor of your choice present during the interview. 

What does the advisor do during the process? 

The role of the advisor is to offer support during the investigation process. The advisor 

can provide mental and emotional support and take notes during the interview. The 

advisor may not speak on your behalf or interfere with the interview in any way. 

What happens after my interview with the investigator? 

After your interview, the investigator will draft an interview summary. You will have the 

opportunity to review the summary and submit any corrections or other comments. 

Who will be informed about my complaint? 

The Title IX office only shares information on a need-to-know basis with those involved in 

the investigation and resolution of the complaint. During the formal complaint resolution 




